

AUGUST 2013 Newsletter

6734 Reynolds Street Pittsburgh, PA 15206 412-361-6380 needlepointbreeze@verizon.net Hours: Tuesday 10-5 Thursday 10-5 Saturday 10-4 www.needlepointbreeze.com

CONTEST - Natalie and Loraine have a bet as to which one will sell first. What do you think?





Christmas is coming! Did you finish your ornament yet?



Upcoming Events

Monthly Canvas Specials: **AUGUST** - Fruit, Vegetables & Bricks **SEPTEMBER** - Kits, not Zip & Stitch

10% off, but 20% off with a stitchaholic card.

AUGUST 10 - JACKIE, OUR IN HOUSE PAINTER - come see Jackie so she paint your special requests, 11 am to 2 pm.

SEPTEMBER TRUNK SHOW -

ornaments, and Santas.

www.adragonstaleneedlepoint.blogspot.com

OCTOBER TRUNK SHOW - LABORS OF

LOVE - BIRDS ONLY

www.laborsofloveneedlepoint.com

A DRAGON'S TALE - wonderful animals,

Stitchaholic Certificate Winners!

Karen Levine \$10 Cooky Connolly \$5 Sandy Milbury \$5

NEW ITEMS - ZECCA sent a beautiful arched clock canvas. Gorgeous! We just received bright colored canvases from BARBARA BERGSTEN. Get onto her website and download an accompanying stitch guide. Before we decided on the LABORS OF LOVE NEEDLEPOINT- birds only-trunk show, we bought some at the show in Columbus. New birds include a green Budgie and a Halloween Crow. They sent a couple of Easter bunnies, one chocolate. New kits from UNIQUE NEW ZEALAND - Birth and wedding announcement Kits and a God Bless My Dog kit.

Reminders!

Stitch Group - Every Tuesday from 2:30 to 4:30 p.m. Join us!
We can have anything hand-painted for you - your favorite dog, your home, a personalized Christmas stocking or belt. Wonderful personalized gifts!

CHRISTMAS FINISHING DEADLINES ARE LOOMING! One of our finishers, who does mostly 3D pieces, has a deadline of mid September. We will need these items by September 3, 2013.

OTHER CHRISTMAS DEADLINES TO FOLLOW.

Alas, we say goodbye to LAURA HAZLETT who got a job out of town. Laura lent her youth, enthusiasm, as well as her art expertise to the customers. Natalie thanks her also for her computer expertise. At least we got the newsletter and Facebook site up. BEST OF LUCK

AND THANKS, LAURA!